
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception: Livia 

Year 1: Lucy 

Year 2: Noah 

Year 3: James 

Year 4: Harper Har 

Year 5: Heidi 

Year 6: Sophie 

 

A/S CRAFT CLUB  
 

                     
Last week's Arts and Crafts club was a great success. The children's 

behaviour was superb as always!  

We made Lions and encouraged the children to think about the changes 

they face in a new school year and to try to be as brave, bold and 

fearless as Lions!  

 

 

 

• Friday 20th September- MTL Girls football 

Coaching A/S Club commences. 

• Tuesday 15th October- Flu Vaccinations 

• Thursday 24th October Halloween disco- 

details to follow 

• Friday 25th October- Break up for Half-

Term. 

• Tuesday 5th November- School reopens to 

all pupils. 
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ASDA CASHPOT FOR SCHOOLS 

 

HANDBALL 
 

Last week, Year 5 attended a handball festival at 

Parkside alongside 5 other local schools. Our 

children showed excellent understanding of our 

three school rules (to be ready, responsible and 

safe), and staff from other schools commented on 

how respectful and fair the children played. The 

class were enthusiastic and listened carefully to 

the rules, resulting in Willington Blue Team coming 

second in their league! 

Well done, Year 5! 

 

                   

BOARD GAME CLUB 
Year 5&6 are having such a great time at afterschool Board Game Club! 

It is lovely to see them interacting with each other and having fun! 

                    

                             

 

 

If you have the Asda Rewards app, 

please consider using Cashpot for 

Schools and help us to raise money 

for Willington Primary. Every time 

you use your rewards app, Asda 

donates money to our school 

cashpot (If you have selected us as 

your chosen school) Thank you. 


